
 
 

 
 

PROPOSED UPGRADE OF THE PIET SE BOS AND GROTTO BEACH AREA, 
HERMANUS – ERF 4771, HERMANUS (16/3/1/1/E2/14/2026/13) 

 
The environmental impact assessment process for the abovementioned project whereby 
registered and/or an Interested and Affected Party (I&AP) are involved, refers. 
 
During the process it became clear from issues raised that the public participation 
process should be extended to include a discussion session / workshop.  Information 
regarding the BAR is available on Overstrand Municipality’s Municipal Website 
(www.overstrand.gov.za) under the heading Public Interest - Notices. 
 
All registered and/or I&AP are thus herewith invited to attend this discussion session that 
will be held on Saturday, 18 January 2014 from 10h00-14h00 in the Municipal 
Auditorium at the Hermanus Municipal Offices.  The session will be held on a Saturday 
to allow participants outside Hermanus an opportunity to also attend. 
 
Any enquiries can be directed to the Senior Town Planner, Ms. HJ van der Stoep 
(Tel: 028-313 8900 / Fax: 028-313 2093 / hvdstoep@overstrand.gov.za).  
 
Overstrand Municipality, P.O. Box 20, HERMANUS, 7200 
Municipal Notice No. 5/2014 

 


